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Dear Francois: 

November 27, 1972 

It was so good to hear from you and know that you and Denise are 
in good health. I am making a slow recovery and am now trying to do 
a little light p ressure flaking to relieve the collapsed lung. I do hope 
that you will be able to attend the conference in Chicago next spring. 
I have fond h opes that we will be able to go to Europe next spring, but 
will just have to wait and see how things develop. I am only sorry that 
you don't have more tim e to work on yo ur skill of working flint. Your 
problem is that you have too many skills. I envy you, and particularly 
your writing, it is like you were talking to me and without the use of a 
c omputer as so m any resort to now. It was good to get a letter from 
Bruce B radley a s hort time ago. I guess that he is doing well. I will 
close for now and hope that I can find time to do some more wolrk on 
the Danish blades. 

Your friends, 

DEC/wdk 


